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1. INTEGRATED PLANNING AND REPORTING DOCUMENTS 

 

Author    Executive Manager Corporate Governance 

Responsible Officer  General Manager 

Link to Strategic Plans CSP – 4.3.1 Operate and manage Council in a financially 

sustainable manner that meets all statutory and  

regulatory compliance and Council policies 

DP – 4.3.1.1 Implementation of the Delivery Program and 

Operational Plan including Budget and Asset 

Management Plan on an annual basis. 

 

 

Executive Summary 

 

This report provides Council with a further submission received by a Narromine 

Resident. 

 

 

Report 

This report should be considered with Item No 4 of the General Manager’s Report – 

Integrated Planning and Reporting Documents. 

 

A submission has been received from a Narromine Resident as follows:- 

 

Proposed water increase of 15% and general increase of 2.7% 

1. This would result in a threefold increase in water rates in just less than 9 years 

2. At this time of serious drought, no extra water is being supplied, we are on level 

3 water restrictions 

3. The community are already suffering financially because of the drought and 

should not be further financially penalised 

 

(The full submission is provided to Council under separate cover).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jane Redden 

General Manager 

 


